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Erica Krauss

From: Oak Harbor Freight Lines <eric.vanderpol@oakh.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 12:38 PM
To: Erica Krauss
Subject: Flooding in Eastern Oregon 4/10/19

 
Dear Erica, 

 

 

Flooding in Eastern Oregon 4/10/19 
 
Due to flooding in the following areas, we are unable pickup and deliver to these points 
today. 
  

Monument OR 

Long Creek OR 

Dayville OR 

Mt Vernon OR 
 
We will continue to update daily on any points we are unable to access.  Thank you for 
your patience.  
 
Eric Vander Pol 

Director of Marketing 

Oak Harbor Freight Lines 
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